
The aim of the Newman Neighbourhood Centre is to encourage the
development of a sense of community and enhance the quality of
life for families and individuals in Newman.

On Saturday 23rd September, a team of 11 enthusiastic BHP
volunteers  contributed their time to support the Newman
Neighbourhood Centre. The team arrived ready to get their hands
dirty, after the team collected their PPE they got straight to work.

The volunteers serviced the air conditioners in the centre, changed
the light fittings to LED’s, repaired leaking taps and retic, tightened
the bolts in the fences and playground equipment. After a well
deserved break for morning tea the hard working team got back to
work completing the remaining tasks, which included: removing
debris from the top of the dongas and old concrete footings from
the lawn and cleaned out the toy library.

All in all, it was a successful day and the Newman Neighbourhood
Centre was thankful for the help and support they received. Thanks
to this awesome team for all your efforts in making such an impact
to this fantastic organisation. We hope you enjoyed your
volunteering experience!

Well done BHP!

HELPING THE
NEIGHBOURHOOD!


